
 

 

Hello, I am opposed to HB1036 because this farmland land is a very valuable resource in this 

county.  It doesn’t seem right that the land should be taken for solar projects, when likely not 

many people know about what is going on.  If people knew, this would not be a popular plan. 

Sincerely, 
 
James Elbourn 
Severna Park 


